
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

INVITES YOU TO A VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING AND                
IN-PERSON CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 
State Road (SR) 76/Kanner Highway Resurfacing Project  
From north of SW Cabana Point Circle to SR 5/US 1  
City of Stuart, Martin County, Florida  
Financial Project ID: 443995-1-52-01  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information for the SR 76/Kanner 
Highway Resurfacing Project spanning 1.4 miles in Martin County. 

 PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS  
 

• Milling and resurfacing the existing roadway; some minor      
widening will occur along northbound and southbound SR 
76/Kanner Highway 

 

• Upgrade crosswalks and curb ramps to meet Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA) standards 

 

• Install sidewalks, signage and pavement markings 
 

• Upgrade pedestrian lighting at two signalized intersections at 
SR 714/Monterey Road and SR 5/US 1 

 

• Upgrade or restore drainage pipes and replace sections of 
the City of Stuart’s watermain at various locations  

 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• Construction will occur in phases to minimize impacts to the 
public 

 

• The regulatory speed limit for SR 76/Kanner Highway will be 
reduced from 45 MPH to 40 MPH from north of SW Cabana 
Point Circle to SR 714/Monterey Road through all               
construction phases 

 

• Work may occur Monday through Sunday 
 

• Intermittent daytime and nighttime lane closures will occur 
during the project 

 

• All existing driveway connections and access to all properties 
will be maintained at all times 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Aaron Watt, P.E., FDOT Project Manager  
aaron.watt@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 429-4938 
 

 David Brackin, FDOT Project Administrator  
david.brackin@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 321-1351 
 

Samantha Kayser, Community Outreach Specialist     
skayser@corradino.com or (772) 579-5479 

Construction Cost: $5,064,094.62          Construction Start: August 22, 2022       Estimated Completion: Summer 2023 

SR 76/Kanner Highway Resurfacing Project   

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  
 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
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